Subject: 11/9 Status Report
Posted by FredT on Thu, 09 Nov 2006 12:26:33 GMT
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The speakers are now in Wayne's car in Austin, bound for Tulsa this weekend. He plans to listen
to them and possibly test the prototype crossover this weekend, and to do final modifcations and
testing over the Thanksgiving holidays. I've completed a draft of the documentation needed to
build a pair, including an enclosure drawing and detailed construction steps, which | plan to
complete it as soon as the crossover specs and final port tuning are determined. | also talked to
Scott Placke of Parts Express, and he plans to give us a price for the full kit as soon as the
crossover specs are finalized.As | mentioned in the General forum, these speakers (with a
prototype untested crossover) were well received by participants at the Lone Star Bottlehead
meeting Saturday, and they sounded especially good in a side-by-side comparison with a pair of
Bottlehead Straight 8's.So the bottom line is they sound very promising and we should have
everything set to go by the end of November.
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